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NOTICE 

Subject: School and Office Closure on Vasant Panchami (3rd February 2025) 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow, 3rd 

February 2025, on the occasion of Vasant Panchami. Additionally, both 

the city office and school office will also remain closed for the day. 

The school will reopen on 4th February 2025 at the usual timings. 

Wishing you and your family a joyous and blessed Vasant Panchami! 

Best Regards. 

Principal 

GD GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH




